
    

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Willow Bank Infant School Newsletter 
  

Diary Dates : 

October: 

11th Parents Eve 

12th Parents Eve 

14th Halloween Disco 

21st INSET  

 

 

 

From the Headteacher:              7th October 2016 

This week has sped past- the children have all been busy and 
preparations are speeding ahead for our Harvest Assemblies on 
Friday next week. 
 
All parents are warmly invited to attend our Harvest Assembly. 
This year we are trying a new approach which will hopefully 
make a difference to the squash and squeeze of trying to fit 
everyone into our hall. Reception children will have their 
Harvest Assembly at 9:10am and this will be followed by the 
Key Stage 1 (our Year 1 and 2 children) assembly at 9:30am. I 
look forward to seeing you all there! 
We will be collecting food for the Woodley Food Bank, so if you 
are willing to donate items, please ensure that they are either 
tinned or dry foods (and well within date!). 
 
On a separate note, if you are dropping your child off at 
Breakfast club, please do not park in the parking area in front 
the school. Thank you!  
 

Michelle Masters  

Remember: 

Please send 

your child 

into school 

with a 

named coat 

and jumper- 

the weather 

is definitely 

getting 

cooler! 

From the School Association: 
We are looking for donations of sweets for the Halloween 
disco, any donations can be put in the blue boxes that are 
outside the classroom. 
 
If anyone would like to make some Halloween themed 
cupcakes or biscuits for the disco please bring them into the 
ICT suite at morning or afternoon pick up next Friday. All 
donations gratefully received. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Birthday to these children! 

Congratulations to these children for earning the Headteacher’s award! 



 

 

 

Congratulations Ethan for earning        Well done Owls class for earning 

a certificate from Go Ape!                      Gem Bear this week!   

Congratulations to Charlie for earning 

a medal for his brilliant ‘bridge’ 


